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From: Guy Bearn <ibexxman@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 5:55 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex' RIN 3038-AC61

Sir,

I really think that it is a mistake to change again the rules for leverage in the US , what will occur
is people are going to open accounts outside of the US and will continue trading as they really want
to do , I personnaly changed my account from NY to London last summer as I like to trade with a
leverage 1:200 and I do the same thing for my customers as I am introducing broker of

Forex.com ; I think if there is again a new regulation that will kill the industry of Forex in the

Best Regards
Guy Bearn
34 635 510 750

iNuevo MSN Deportes! Sigue los partidos en directo y encuentra la Ultima informacién de tus
equipos favoritos.




